
Nikki Chmelyk 

A little bit about my family.  My 
husband and I are locals of 
Dawson Creek and have chosen to 
stay in the area to raise our 
three wonderful children.  We 
are blessed to be able to 
surround our children with 
grandparents, aunts, uncles, and 
cousins.  

I am so excited to be your 
child’s teacher this year.  This 
will be my 7th year teaching at 
Notre Dame and my 20th year of 
teaching.  I worked in School 
District 59 before coming to 
Notre Dame.  I have taught all 
the grades from Kindergarten to 
grade 7.  

I graduated from the University 
of Alberta in 2004 with a 
Bachelor of Education. I also 
completed a Post-Graduate 
Certificate from Queens 
University in Mathematics 
Education.   

Please feel free to contact me 
by email or by calling the 
school.
Email: nchmelyk@cispg.ca
Phone: (250) 782 - 4923

• Spending time with my family
• Gardening
• Hiking
• Camping
• Skiing
• Going for walks with friends
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